Tuesday 2nd June 1992

Finn Koren

Williamstown High School
Pascoe Street
Williamstown 3016

Next Wave
Festival Inc.
31 Victoria St.,
Fitzroy, 3065
; Ph: (03) 417-7544
Dear Finn, Fax: (03) 417-7481

I am writing to thank-you for and congratulate you on your school’s performance
at Melbourne Central on Friday 22nd May as part of the 1992 Next Wave Festival
lunchtime concert series Centre Stage At Melbourne Central.

The series was a great success with management and shoppers alike. It's great to
see young people getting up and displaying their musical abilities. I hope it was a
satisfying and rewarding experience for your students.

In order to gauge the level of success of this concert series from your perspective I
have enclosed an evaluation form for you to complete. This will give you the
opportunity to let me know what was satisfying and what was dissatisfying about
your participation in this concert series, and it will enable us to make sure that we
can provide the best possible opportunities to participants, such as yourself, in the
future Next Wave Festivals.

If you feel positive about your participation it would be of great help to us if you
could write a letter of support for the programming of such concerts, as this will
help us secure the future of this lunch time series in Melbourne Central.

I thank you for all your help and I hope that your students will be able to
participate in the 1994 Next Wave Festival.

Yours sincerely

/ , i

/ ‘
NS i
1 A X < L
~(/\/'\ AUNCH UM~

Lu Sexton
Music Co-ordinator



